Hello and Welcome,

I hope this email finds you well and excited to bring your student to our campus. Traditionally, on our move-in day, we have two HRL Parent Orientation meetings. We are inviting you to participate virtually this year. We will have one event on Thursday, August 20 at noon and a second meeting at 11:00 a.m. on Friday, August 21.

To participate you must register at the link below.

You will then receive a follow up email with log in information to participate.

https://csulb.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN hZ1EjH6QTRmLx57JKVnLSg.

Thank you,

Corry Colonna

Executive Director

Housing and Residential Life

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187